
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  November 16, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: WhirlyBall Liquor License – Class E-I 

 

 

 

Please be advised the Village of Lombard has received a request from WhirlyBall to 

change the description of their liquor license.  Currently they hold a beer and wine liquor 

license and would like to serve full alcohol from a portable bar within their private party 

room for corporate events.  I have reviewed this request with Trustee Soderstrom and he 

also approves the liquor license change to WhirlyBall. 

 

Please find attached an Ordinance amending the Class E-I liquor license category.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


